
Winter Fun Festival ― January 2018
(From the Ophir Gopher Facebook Page)

The January run was great fun at the Winter Fun Festival run hosted by the Grass Valley 
Four Wheelers at the Nevada County Fairgrounds. There were several runs to choose from 
and 5 rigs from the Ophir Gophers went on the Siberian Express Trail along with about 25 
others. We spent most of the day searching for snow which we found at about 7400 ft. 
elevation. Lots of beautiful weather, sunshine, good company and mud. Awesome country 
traveled that day. We passed by or stopped at about 3 reservoirs. We began above North 
San Juan and came out on Bowman Road on 20 almost at I-80.

Many thanks to all of the 4 wheelers in the Cal 4 Wheel Drive association for making the entire 
weekend a great trip. Enjoy the pictures !

Something is missing this year.

           The Gopher Trap 

Est: June 1965

Issue: February 2018 

Meeting Day: First Friday of the month ─ Time: 6:30 PM

                             Location: Wyandotte Grange - 4910 Foothill Blvd.



Woo Hoo, Found Some!!


